
HIRING SOON

IR-4 Headquarters at North Carolina State University will soon be hiring a 
new Executive Director. We are seeking the next visionary leader driven 
by dedication to specialty crop stakeholders to lead IR-4 into the future 
while remaining rooted in our mission. This position will be posted in the 
NC State jobs portal and on the IR-4 Careers page in early 2025. Scan 
below to join our newsletter for updates on this position (and more). 
Thank you for helping spread the word! 
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